
Palm City Art Associates, Inc.

General Membership Meeting January 12th, 2022


@ Cummings Library 1pm


Minutes


Call to Order


By Diane Raymond, President at 1:13; 40 members and guests were present, including all but 
one the board member, Diane Raymond, Laura Tiano, Dana Meyer, Sue Winocur and Barbara 
Schmitz, absent Lois Brusko.


President Report


Diane stated that the minutes and financials were present and on the back table.

And had 4 new members stand up. Diane thanked Lois and Dana for a successful Holiday 
luncheon at Twisted Tuna along with the fashion show.


Committee Reports


Annual Art Show & Sale-

•Joanna Masi is asking for volunteers for this event. Contact her. Please send photos to Laura 
Tiano of your entry. Deadline to register is January 21. Drop off is Feb. 3rd and the show starts 
with the opening on Feb.4 and runs through Feb25th.


Venues-

•Diane announced that our new venue at Hammock Creek Golf course has 9 paintings 
hanging and we have room for one or two more. Contact Diane. No other change-outs at this 
time.


Scholarship-

•Betty Mulholland reported that we have 13 applicants, up from last year and that they will 
arranging interviews soon.


New Business


Show and Tell- Evi Deslis showed a beautiful beach scene and Sue Clifford showed us a Pelican 
they recently painted.


Nancy Mich invited all members to participate in the Martin County Fair Home Arts 
Mercantile Store from Feb11-19th to sell their artwork,(any handmade items). No entry fee, 
25% commission to Martin Count Fair. No need to volunteer time in the store. Drop off 
January 29th. Contact Nancy Mich for more info.


Announcements


Next month’s meeting is February 9th at 1pm with a demonstration by Oil Painter, Karen 
Massengill.




Connie Murgolo announced 2 50/50 winners.


Toby will announce the demo artist, Stephanie Pollack, after adjournment of meeting.


Adjourn


Laura Tiano made a motion to end the meeting at 1:31.


Minutes submitted by Laura Tiano, PCAA Secretary, and sent via email for corrections on  
January13, 2022 to the Board.  


